

19th April 2018

South Makirikiri School Kapa Haka:

To Whom it may concern.

South Makirikiri School is working really hard at giving as many of our students exposure to a variety of different cultures. During term 2 and 3 of 2018 we are seeking support to introduce Kapa Haka as a way to bring performance Arts to the fore. This support will give students the opportunity to learn traditional performance waiata. Through this we are hoping that students will become more confident to perform to large audiences in a variety of settings. The application will be used to have an expert Performance Waiata teacher visit school for sessions.

This is not part of the regular school programme that recognises Taha Māori, where teachers are teaching te reo and tikanga to our students.

Yours faithfully

Greg Allan
Principal
South Makirikiri School

TABLED DOCUMENT

Tabled at <u>CCS</u>

on 24- APRIL 2018